
I support the mandatory labelling of Palm Oil. I am very concerned about the rate of deforestation in 
Southeast Asia and the loss of habitat of the orang-utans'. Like so many animals, they will face 
extinction if the rate of destruction continues in the production of this oil. 
  
As Palm Oil is included in so many food products, I would like to be able to make a choice of choosing 
food with only Certified Sustainable Palm Oil. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Ann Craigie 
 


